

What is the WPO?

The Willowbrook Parent Organization (WPO) is an organization for all parents/guardians of Willowbrook students. Our purpose is to serve as an educational and informational link between the school administration and Willowbrook parents/guardians—with a goal of strengthening our Willowbrook community.

Every Willowbrook parent/guardian is automatically a member of WPO and we encourage all members to become involved. **It is free to join.** Our organization meets monthly. Each meeting includes a short, informal business meeting and a dialog on school developments with Willowbrook Principal Dr. Daniel Krause. There are opportunities to ask questions, voice concerns and make suggestions. We also support our school community through various types of volunteer projects that result in enrichment and services for students and opportunities for parent engagement.

For more information

Contact us at WillowbrookWPO@gmail.com



Find us on DuPage88.net > Willowbook > Parent & Student Resources > Parent Organizations or click here.

Active Membership Sign-Up

Complete this form and email the finished PDF to WillowbrookWPO@gmail.com
First Name:
Last Name:
Email:
Phone Number: